
Kris Mokma
Absolutely to not allow Cooke to raise anything in our waters! They have shown lack of
responsibility and carelessness. We, our wildlife have to pay for it. This is unacceptable! This
behavior goes against this great state's well being. We already have fragile wildlife systems, our
Orca pods, salmon, etc. Please don't make this foolhardy decision.


